
 

NEWSLETTER g 5th March 2021 
Return to School 

So we now all know that all children will be expected to return 
to school on Monday March 8th. You should have received a 
TE¢¯°­©W¯ªWF ¤ªª§UW§¢¯¯¢­W}©¡W­¥®¸W}®®¢®®¨¢©¯®W·­ª¨W® ¤ªª§ 
detailing how, when and where to drop off and collect your 
child/children etc. If not there are some reminders below.  
One thing that I wanted to stress, as it is a change from the 
last guidance received by schools, is that you may now see staff 

wearing masks. The children DO NOT have to wear them but 

teachers do when moving around the building, they do not have 
to wear them to teach in or while they are in their class bubble. 
The local authority has also now asked parents to wear masks 

while collecting and dropping off the children. PLEASE can I 

ask for your support in this to make sure we are doing 
everything we can to keep the families, children and staff at 
Highfields as safe as possible. If you have any questions or 
queries, as always, you can email 
leadershipteam@highfields.sandwell.sch.uk 
We are all really looking forward to having the children back 
and being back together again! 
Take care and I will see you next week! 

Mrs Garratt 

 

Drop off times 

Ö 8.30 - 8.40am g AM Nursery, 6C and 6R 

Ö 8.40 - 8.50am g 1S/1M and 3G/3K  

Ö 8.50 - 9am g RD/RG and 5S/5B 

Ö 9.00 - 9.10am g 2S/2P and 4W/4G 

Ö PM Nursery starts at 12.30pm 
 

Collection times 

Ö 2.45-2.55pm g 1S/1M and 3G/3K 

Ö 2.55-3.05pm -  2S/2P and 4W/4G 

Ö 3.05-3.15pm g RD/RG and 5S/5B 

Ö 3.15-3.30pm g Nursery (PM), 6C and 6R 

Ö Nursery (AM) still need to be collected from 11.40am 
 

PE days changed in January for most year groups but children 
will still be able to come to come to school in their PE kit on the 
·ª§§ª²¥©£W¡}´®%W{®W}W­¢¨¥©¡¢­W¯¤¥®W¥®W´ª°­W ¤¥§¡& ¤¥§¡­¢©U®WC8W
day until Easter; 

 Indoor PE Outdoor PE 

Nursery Monday - 

Reception Friday Thursday 

Year 1 Wednesday Tuesday 

Year 2 Tuesday Wednesday 

Year 3 Tuesday Wednesday 

Year 4 Wednesday Thursday 

Year 5 Friday  Thursday 

Year 6 Thursday Tuesday 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of the families who 
have sent in photographs of what they 
have been doing during their screen free 

time at home. Jack H in Y5 made 

cookies with his older brother.  
 
 

Lottie in Y4 has been 

making cakes too and I 
am sure you will agree we 
have some very talented 
bakers in our midst! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rosie in YR made the 

absolutely fantastic Jack, the crazy crocodile creature which I 
¸©ª²W´ª°W²¥§§W}£­¢¢W¥®W}¨}P¥©£p}©¡W§ªª¸W}¯W¯¤ª®¢W~¥£W¯¢¢¯¤µW
Well done everyone as always I am really impressed with your 
imagination and skills!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Junior Bake Off is back! 

Producers of the TG¤¢ Great British Bake B··U have recently 

opened applications for the 7th series of Junior Bake Off;  They 

are looking for young budding bakers between 9 -15 years old. 

Filming would take place from July 2021, but our applications 

close on Sunday 28th March 2021.  
 

Wellbeing Wednesday 

mailto:leadershipteam@highfields.sandwell.sch.uk


                       

  

A selection of photos from World Book Day  
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